HHR PPG
Summary points of PPG Meeting held on Wednesday 28th May 2014@2.00pm

Present:

 Karen, Garry, Yvonne, Ursula, Nicola and Bernadette
· The group welcome Ursula to the PPG – welcome Ursula.
· BJ showed some pictures of the Carers Event to the group.  The Carers event went rather well and those that attended found it very informative and collective.

· 4th June was highlighted for a meeting that was open to PPG Members and Lambeth Residents – setting out the ‘case for change’ for primary care from CCG perspective and patient perspective.  Amazingly everyone present at the meeting who were available has volunteered to attend the event.  This is to be held at Streatham Ice Arena, Community Room. Streatham SW16. 6-8pm  BJ will forward the details to Ursula as Garry already has the details and will print a copy for Nicola and Joe.  Will also print out a copy for Mary (will also email her) and Joe to see if they will be interested in attending.

· The group spoke about various up and coming events.

· Carers Week is 9th June – 13th June.  There will be a table of literature and promotional leaflets delivered by Carers Hub for this week. Members of the group that were present at the meeting were willing to spare an hour or two manning the table and generally promoting the information as follows: Garry can come along on Tuesday 10th June 10-12 noon – will check if Joe can also do this time, if not Garry happy to do by himself and Joe another time.  Karen and Ursula will be able to do 12th June pm (I don’t think we got a time ladies).  Nicola and Yvonne – let me know when you are able to do your time and I will find out from Mary if she is able and if she wants to pair up.

· The next event PPG will partake in is the Health Event on Thursday 26th June – Information to still make its way to us re what is needed etc.  BJ and Mandy Worling (practice nurse) are willing to spare some time to attend.  Watch this space!

· July will be the Brockwell Park Country Fair –we could also share a stall with the LJAG at this event – any volunteers to help at this event will be welcome.

· October will be black history month – we re thinking about putting an event on at Carnegie for this and perhaps Dementia Awareness or sickle cell awareness
· World Aids Day is in December – so this would be a good occasion to put on an event around this – and then our PPG/HHR patient Christmas Party.

· Next PPG Meeting to be held on Wednesday 18th June @ 2pm  
